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Comments: Hello there, I wanted to voice my opinion on this matter, I do not feel that it's right that people can just

shit down an area that has been snowmobiling area since the beginning of time. It's not fair to the people that ride

in this area to have people in California trying to shut these areas down. I dont see what the big deal is. I live up

in Anaktuvuk pass in the Brooks range, the gates to the arctic, the state has given us freedom to hunt fish and

ride on our lands, I dont see the difference in this situation. I am originally from California and I saw the same

thing happening down there.  The Sierra club would go against hunters and fishers and other organizations and

get our lands shut down and made a national park. It's not right, please make the right decision, are sleds really

doing any damage on top of the snow???? Come on now


